
From: Farr, Julia 

Sent: 30 September 2016 17:29 

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea 

Subject: Mushroom Farm Waxham and Ludham 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Completed 

 

Hi Nora-Andreea 
 
Further to our discussion earlier I would l ke the following to be placed on Camden’s 
website 
 
Please note in relation to the information contained in the planning 
application  2016/4936/P Design and Access Statement submitted by the applicant 
Carver Haggard, I, Julia Farr,  can confirm that I did not consult three residents 
regarding the proposed scheme or been involved in it in any way. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Julia 
 
Julia Farr  MA MSc 
Senior Development Manager 
CIP and Major Projects 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:    020 7974 2642 
Mobile:           07747793987 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  
1st floor 
33-35 Jamestown Road 
London NW1 7DB 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

http://www.camden.gov.uk/

